
Our Trees Need Your Vote!

Members of Facilities Services proudly display Clark College’s
Tree Campus USA award during the college’s 2013 Arbor Day
event.

Clark College is one of 10 finalists in the national Arbor Day
Foundation’s annual Tree Campus USA “Celebrate Arbor Day Event
Contest,” large school division. The contest, which includes
college campuses from across the United States, will reward
five colleges in each division with materials, funding, and
support for a special Arbor Day celebration in 2015.

Winning colleges will be determined by the number of votes
received  at  the  contest’s  website.  Public  voting  begins
October  15  and  runs  through  October  22.  Every  person  is
allowed to vote once per day. As of noon on October 15, Clark
was leading in number of votes in its category, outpacing much
larger  schools  like  Colorado  State  University  and  the
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University  of  South  Carolina.

Clark College has earned Tree Campus USA designation from the
Arbor Day Foundation for the past four years in a row. If the
college is a winner in this contest, it plans to use the prize
to host a tree-themed geocaching scavenger hunt.
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